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all league just wrapped up and the Gridiron Club held a picnic for the kids on the last
kids with 6 teams in each of the two age groups.
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GRIDIRON Vi ere oy, -
T B S e
e annual Golf Outing returns on Saturday, July z
12,2025 at Maplecrest County Club. You can PLEASE NOTE: e
sign up via the attached form or on our website: MAPLECREST IS UNDERGOING A PARKING LUT’\(‘ 8/22 Fairfield A
goshenfootball.com RENOVATION AND PARKING FOR THE EVENT 8/29 SBWashington A
11:30 Registration & Lunch WILL LIKELY BE ON THE PRACTICE RANGE. 9/5 Warsaw H
12:45 Program . 912 Plymouth A
12:30  Annual Meeting* . PLEASE BE AWARE AND 9/19  Mishawaka A
1:15  Shotgun Start @ rouow THE SIGNS FOR 9/26  Wawasee H
*Items to be discussed will be affirmation [ PARKING ON THE DAY OF 10/3 Concord H
of the board and a 2024 financial report. '- THE EVENT. 10/10 N orthridge A
We hope to see you there! H

A B am 10117 NorthWood
it 0L IS AU b AL e
GOSHEN GRIDIRON CLUB BOARD MEMBERS
David Swihart, President; Travis Elliott, Vice President; Joe Camacho, Secretary/Treasurer
Directors: Ken Mirer, Brad Park, Mike Biller, Mark Fioritto, Alec Lehr, Joey Diaz, Patrick Linn
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Make checks payable and send to: Goshen Gridiron Club, 130 N. Main St., Goshen, IN 46526
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We are in the middle of our spring
practices after a successful winter
period in the weight room. Players
are working to get bigger, stronger,
and faster. Their progress in the
weight room this winter will play
huge dividends for us this fall. We
have 5 spring practices and will also
have 12 practices throughout the
summer and a team camp that we
will be heading to in July. This
summer will be critical to our team's
success on the field this year. As |
have told the team all winter and into
the spring, everyone is 0-0 right now.
The time to gain an edge on our
competition is right now through
hard work in the weight room and
our work together on the field.

This winter and spring we launched
new and exciting opportunities to
continue to grow Goshen football. In
the winter we hosted a free Youth
Football Academy on Monday
evenings at the Jr. High where
elementary and junior high school
kids could come and learn the game
and be taught by our players. This
was a huge success and something
we will continue to do. We had more
than 80 kids show up each week to
get better at football. We also started
a Spring Flag Football League
running from April and finishing in
May. These games are all played at
Foreman Field, so it is a great chance
for kids to play on our high school

To The Goshen Gridiron Club members:

field. We have 12 teams,
split into two age groups
(1st - 3rd grade and 4th -
6th grade.) | want to thank
Gridiron Club  members
Patrick Linn and Caleb
VanderReyden for their
help getting the spring flag
league off and running.
Without the help of many,
but especially those two, we
would not have been able to

provide this great -

opportunity to our future
RedHawks.

Sincerely Yours In Football,
Joey Hecklinski

Spring Flag Footbal]

2025
GHS GRADS
TO PLAY IN

COLLEGE
THIS FALL

Gabe Janisse
Franklin College

Anthony Longstreet
Trine University

Photo taken at the
Ball State spring
football game with
two former GHS

football players on
the field at the same
time. Drew Elliott on
defense and Ryan
Eldridge on offense.




